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To Whom it may concern:

Excessive partisanship at the national level (Affordable Care Act, Supreme Court nominations,
impeachment, certification of election results, 2017 tax overhaul, etc.) has divided our country so we seem
incapable, or at least unwilling, to have political discussions with "the other side." In many regards, Kansas has
followed suit. Unfortunately, all issues appear to be zero-sum games - if the Republicans "win," the Democrats
"lose." This is taking a toll on our faith in democracy. My hope is that Kansas will lead the nation in healing
some of these bitter divisions by using compassion and fairness in redistricting rather than mere partisanship.

Sincerely - Ken D. Brown
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